Box 610
White Sulphur Springs
West Virginia 24986

W. Va. (304) 536-1310 or 536-1311

CLAUDE F. JONES
VICE-PRESIDENT AND GENERAL MANAGER

May 17, 1978

Dear Mr. Andrews:

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of May 13, 1978.

There is no doubt that it was WSLW you heard. You've got our daily sign-off down to the letter. We are amazed that our signal conquered all and reached Richmond.

We are sure that Distance Listening is truly a fascinating hobby.

Thank you for letting us hear from you and we are more than happy to forward this acknowledgement.

Good luck in your future endevors.

Sincerely,

Doug Lawrence Continuity

Doug Laurence